DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB
FROM THE
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

Representative Ziegelbauer:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

Please look at s. 342.07 (3) and let me know how you wish to divide the inspection fees.
Is it your intent that the department of transportation not receive any portion of the
fee? Under current law, if the inspector is employed by a city, town, village, or county,
75% of the fee goes to that entity while DOT keeps 25% of the fee.

If a private inspector and a law enforcement officer “split” the inspection, do you want
the law enforcement officer to receive 25% of the fee, or 25% of 75% of the fee? Do you
want the fee to go directly to the law enforcement officer, or to the city, town, village
or county that employs the officer?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Peggy Hurley

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—8906

E—mail: peggy.hurley@Ilegis.state.wi.us



